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TEMAGAMI LAKES ASSOCIATION

              Group Box 129, Temagami, ON  |  P0H 2H0  |  (705)237-8927  |  Fax (877)281-4687

               tla@onlink.net               www.tla-temagami.org            July/Aug Fax (705)237-8916

 Nov. 21, 2012

  Minutes





Board Attendees: Andrew Healy, Chip Kittredge, Gerry Kluwak, David McFarlane, Will Goodman, Tim Richardson, Pete Calverley (7:30)

Regrets: Justin Metz, Andrew Healy

Absent: Ted Tichinoff,

1. Approval of the agenda. It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Gerry Kluwak, to approve the agenda.  Carried.

2. Adoption of minutes of Oct. 17 meeting.   

It was moved by David McFarlane and seconded by Gerry Kluwak to adopt the minutes of the Oct. 17 meeting.  Carried.  

3. Business arising from the minutes:  none
4. Committee Reports
· Archives: 
· Communications:   

· Finance: Chairs of committees are asked to prepare budget requests for 2013 using form distributed by Peter with these minutes.  A draft 2013 budget will be presented at the January meeting.
· Fish and wildlife: 

· Member services: The Board confirmed that our 2013 Social Event will use much the same format as in 2012 with no flea market component.  The Event date is confirmed as Sat. July 27, 2013.
· Natural resources: 

· Planning: Zoning Bylaw Public Meeting Nov. 22 in Temagami.  Peter will forward correspondence indicating our interest in the issues and intent to respond re: any comments that come out of the meeting.  Due to a family issue TLA Planning Committee chair Andrew Healy is unable to attend.  This too was relayed to the Town Planning office.
· Protection of Persons and Property:  
· Taxes and Municipal Issues:  While new assessment notices seem to indicate most waterfront properties with lower assessments it remains to be seen how the relative gross value of waterfront assessments compare to those of non waterfront properties.  An update will appear on our website when more information is available.
· Water Quality: Our commitment to hiring summer students to implement our 2013 plans means we must now prepare a Position Description that can be initially distributed to our members through our website and the Times.  The committee will distribute a draft of this to board members asap.  Last year’s job description is attached to these minutes.

5. New Business:   The board will decide on a 2013 survey that may be carried out in the New Year at the next meeting.

6. Motion to adjourn:   It moved by Tim Richardson and seconded by Gerry Kluwak to adjourn the meeting at 7:35.  Carried.

Next meeting date is Wed. Jan. 16, 6:30 PM   
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